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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
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Proposed Federal Speculative Position Limits for Referenced Energy Contracts
and Associated Regulations
CFTC Comment Letter 04.23.10.pdf

Please see attached comments on behalf of PIMCO with regard to the Proposed Rule on Federal Speculative
Position Limits for Referenced Energy Contracts and
Associated Regulations.

Thank you,
Christine

Christine Trent Parker
Sullivan & Cromwell LLP
125 Broad Street
New York, New York 10004

Tel: (212) 558-3631
Fax: (212) 558-3588
parkerc@sullcrom.com
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